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Edmonton Diocesan Council


Treasurer’s Report – Midwinter Meeting 2018

Madam President, 
We are happy to report that we ended 2017 with much smaller deficit that what had been budgeted ($142.66 rather than $2,825.00).  [See Income Statement]  The main area for savings was on Mileage and Convention Expenses for Diocesan Officers.  
Donation cheques were sent at the end of December to Sign of Hope (for $2,100) and to The Wilberforce Project (for $1,850).  A cheque for $675 was also sent to St. Charles Council for the Refugee Bag Project.  In addition to what is shown on the Balance Sheet for assets, we also have $15,677.20 in our Convention bank account.
Budgets have been prepared for your approval at this meeting.
This concludes my report.  Are there any questions?

Respectfully submitted,
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Jean Ashdown
Treasurer
Edmonton Diocesan Council
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